Cascade View Elementary School

FIELD TRIP NOTIFICATION 

Date 1-16-18
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our class will be going on a field trip on Wednesday, January 31, 2018,







    
(date)
to Camp Waskowitz in North Bend.              

                                  (place)



     
We will be leaving school at 9:15 am and returning to school by 2:30 pm.

     X
  Bus transportation will be provided for this trip.
       
Our generous PTSA is funding the entire cost of the field trip at Camp Waskowitz (including lunch)!  The only cost for families is the bus transportation. We are asking each family to pay a field trip transportationfee of $3.00 to cover this cost. 
Please pay online at:

https://payments.svsd410.org/
Sincerely,

The 4th Grade Team

Danielle Bernardo, Jen Gose, Laurie Heinz-Betts, and Emily Larson

__ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Student Name:  _____________________________________________

_____     I have made my online payment of $3.00 to cover field trip transportation.
_____     I would like to support a scholarship for another fourth grader.  

_____     Our family needs help paying for the science in-house field trips.
_____    I would like to chaperone on this field trip from 9:00 am – 2:45pm, Wednesday, January 31, 2018.  I will ride the bus seated with my student group.
Please return by Wednesday, January 24.


